
 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

PUBLIC CONSULTATION  
 
 

BY-LAW CONCERNING THE PROTECTION OF BUILDINGS AGAINST SEWAGE 
BACK-UP (P-11-010) 

 
That draft by-law was adopted, by resolution (CM11 0378), at the city council meeting of May 16, 2011 
(session of May 17). 
 
In accordance with section 125 of the Act respecting land use planning and development (R.S.Q., chapter 
A-19.1), the mayor has designated Bernard Blanchet, chairman of the standing committee on economic 
and urban development and housing, to hold a public consultation. 
 
Date  Tuesday, June 7, 2011, at 5 p.m. 
Place  Council chamber of city hall 
  275, rue Notre-Dame Est 
  (Champ-de-mars metro station) www.stm.info
 
 
At that meeting, Mr Blanchet will review the draft by-law. All persons and organizations wishing to express 
their views should register within 30 minutes of the meeting, or register in advance with the Direction du 
greffe at 514-872-3770. 
 
Persons with reduced mobility may use the west side entrance (Place Vauquelin).  
 
The council chamber room is equipped with an auditory assistance system. If you are using headsets, 
tune in to 100.3 FM for clear coverage. Interpretation services are provided, on request, to persons with a 
hearing disability, subject to the availability of interpreters. 
 
OBJECT OF BY-LAW 
 
The draft by-law will apply to new buildings, buildings where plumbing works alterations are being made 
and buildings previously affected by flooding or sewage back-up. The by-law states the required 
protection measures (installation of catch bassin, sump pump and check-valves) in addition to the 
technical specifications to ensure the quality of work performed by building professionals or individuals. 
 
The by-law is not subject to a referendum vote. 
 
The background material may be consulted at any Accès Montréal or borough office, and at the Direction 
du greffe. It is also available at  ville.montreal.qc.ca/commissions
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  Division des élections et du soutien aux commissions 
  275, rue Notre-Dame Est,  R-134 
  Montréal  QC  H2Y 1C6 
  514-872-3770   
                         514-872-5655 (fax) 
                         commissions@ville.montreal.qc.ca 
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